
Director’s Report 

March 9, 2010 

 

This is a brief supplement to the February Director’s Report (that meeting was cancelled). 

 

Budget:  Lisa Arcuri, Jean Gallant and I met with the Finance Committee on Monday, March 1.  The 

meeting was productive and an excellent dialogue was held.  The Finance Committee did not make a 

recommendation at their meeting, but we are hopeful that their actions will be favorable. 

 

Exhibits:  We have exhibits in the Community Room for the months of March, April, May and 

September.  Currently, the Hockomock Digital Photographers have a show in the Community Room and 

a display of cameras in the case. 

 

Attached is a request from the Master Plan Committee.  I will prepare a draft for the Board to approve 

at their April meeting. 

 

The Library has received $460 in memory of Sandra LaCivita.  The monies are in a gift fund designated 

for Children’s purchases.  Jean and Marie will meet with the family in order to plan something 

appropriate.  We would like to purchase something permanent, such as a piece of furniture that could 

be designated as a Reading Corner in Sandra’s memory. 

 

Our FY2011 Action Plan has been approved by the Board of Library Commissioners 

 

Mark your calendars! The Friends have chosen Tuesday, March 30 at 6:00 PM for the Library Staff and 

Volunteer Appreciation Event.  Invitations will be mailed by the end of the week. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Debra DeJonker-Berry 


